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June 29, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

PLANT HATCH - UNITS 1, 2
NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPf-§
REQUEST TO REVISE TECHNICAL CPECIFICATIONS:
TRANSMITTAL OF FILING FEE

Gentlemen:

By letter dated June 20, 1988, Georgia Power Company submitted to
the NRC a proposed Technical Specification change to delete references to
automatic isolation of the main control room environmental control system
(MCRECS) and the main control room (MCR) chlorine detectors.

The application fee was inadvertently omitted from the June 20
submittal and is therefore being submitted at this time.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may have
caused.

Sincerely,

W A . Haerlo o
W. G. Hairston, III

Senfor Vice President
Nuclear Operations

KMW/ac

Enclosure: Filing fee - $150.00 M
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Georgia Power Company

Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr., Vice President - Plant Hatch
Mr. L. T. Gucwa, Manager Nuclear Safety and Licensing
GU-NORMS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D.C.
Mr. L. P. Crocker, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch

U.S. Nuclear i
Dr. J. N. Grace, Regional Administrator
Mr. J. E. Menning, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch

Mr. J. L. Ledbetter, Commissioner - Department of Natural Resources
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